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FORTHCOMING ENGAGEMENTS 

Feb 9th – 4pm/5pm -  Wainfleet Council Office 

Feb 11th – 10am/12 -   Wainfleet Market                            

    Further up and coming engagements will be 
announced via Next Door where members of the 
public will have the opportunity to meet members 
of our local NPT                 

 

LOCAL PRIORITY 

Every three months, we listen to your concerns and look 

at recent crime statistics to shape the things we will 

concentrate on for the next three months. Our priority(s) 

for the next quarter is:                                                                       

.                             TITLE OF PRIORITY                             

OFF ROAD SCRAMBLERS/MOTORBIKES & ELECTRIC 
SCOOTERS 

ASB in our towns & villages 

SHOPLIFTING 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  

 

 
WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING 

We have been out monitoring speeding in our local 
areas and will continue to do so.  Speed restrictions are 
there to keep us all safe – especially the ones in our 
villages & near our schools 

                                     ~ ~~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~                                                                         
During January we have been in our local primary 
schools with the Mini Police programme.  This terms 
topic has been “Digital Resilience”.  As so many of us 
nowadays, including youngsters use social media it is 
good to make sure the youngsters are educated and 
aware of all aspects of the digital world.  As a 
parent/guardian please make sure you are up to date 
with the technical world too and that you have used 
parental locks on certain accounts.  Are you aware of all 
the sites your children are using?  Have you checked 
the sites and know what they are all about?  Please 
take some time to check the sites and that your 
youngsters are safe using them.                                                         
.               .                     ~~~~~~ 

The team have still been dealing with a few hare 
coursing incidents within our rural areas.   They not 
only trespass on farmers land but also cause a lot of 
damage to fields, crops & property.  Some can be 
extremely violent, even to the farmers/land owners.  
Please do not approach them but call in with any 
information you may have.        

WAINFLEET STATION                 -                                               
The station on Magdalen Rd, Wainfleet is open by our 
volunteer Dennis on Tuesdays 10.00/12.00hrs.   Thursdays 
18.00/20.00hrs & Saturdays 10.00/12.00hrs.  In between 
incidents and patrols, PCSO’s Nigel or Jayne may be at the  

station and are happy to assist with enquiries.                    

 


